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Tuesday, May 30, 2014
To Whom It May Concern:

The following is by way of offering a letter of reference for Care Research LLC. And
Colorado Histo-Prep.

Our company enlisted the support of Mr. Bawa and his companies and support staff to
conduct an animal study for a project we were working on in preparation for submitting a
510K to the FDA. All employees and ownership personnel were excellent in the
performance of their duties, and went well beyond our expectations to ensure the work
was performed at the highest level.

The facilities are very well equipped, and the professionalism of the veterinarian as well
as other employees directly involved in the actual process was impressive. Dr. Bawa
went well out of his way to secure the correct animals for the study, and help with
creating and modifying the protocol to ensure the process was as expected by the FDA,
and the results were reported in an understandable and scientific manner.

Our company submitted the study to the FDA, and the FDA came back to us asking for
additional detailed information. The FDA requested detailed semi-quantitative
histopathology (with H&E and Masson’s Trichrome) and accompanying photographs
which was not part of the original study requirements. This additional work was
conducted at Colorado Histo-Prep and submitted to the FDA. They accepted the results
without question.

In short, I take great pleasure in recommending the above mentioned companies to
conduct any research and/or testing you feel necessary to help complete whatever project

you may undertake.

Yours truly,

Don Blacklock, President
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